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Impact starts with our members — people like you who 

want to be part of making the world a better place. At club 

meetings in communities such as Auburn across the globe, 

Rotarians come together to strengthen our connections to 

friends and neighbors and our commitment to improving 

lives. 

To learn about what it means to be a Rotarian and how to 

become one, visit new.rotary.org/en/about-

rotary/membership. 

For more information on becoming a member of the Rotary 

Club of Auburn, please contact President Steve Jones-

D'Agostino at 508-930-8675 or srdagostino@icloud.com.  

Visit us at sites.google.com/site/rotaryclubofauburn. 

We welcome you to join us for one of our Club  

Meetings or Assemblies, which take place every 

other Wednesday from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. at Chuck’s Steak 

House, located at 10 Prospect St. in Auburn (immediately off 

Routes 12 and 20). 

facebook.com/Rotary-Club-of-

Auburn-Massachusetts-

 
 1 Net proceeds to benefit Rotary Club of Auburn’s 

education scholarships and other charitable 

endeavors—plus Friends of Auburn Music Education 

Auburn Mass DailyAuburn Mass Daily   

Holiday Inn Express & SuitesHoliday Inn Express & Suites   

In Memory of Leonard and Ann WhiteIn Memory of Leonard and Ann White   

Susan Wagner PR + Best Rate of ClimbSusan Wagner PR + Best Rate of Climb   

Yankee Xpress/Blackstone Valley XpressYankee Xpress/Blackstone Valley Xpress   

2017 St. Patrick’s Day 2017 St. Patrick’s Day   

Music & Wine Music & Wine   

Fundraiser to Fundraiser to   

Benefit EducationBenefit Education  

Featuring performances by Featuring performances by   

professional oboist Lydia Consilvio professional oboist Lydia Consilvio   

& Auburn Public Schools' & Auburn Public Schools'   

Fine Arts DepartmentFine Arts Department  

Friday, March 17 

5:00-9:00 p.m. 
Great Hall, Pakachoag Church 

Key Sponsors  

Presented By 



 2 

Last spring, Auburn Rotary 

awarded a $1,000 donation to 

Lydia Consilvio (shown) to help 

pay for her expenses to attend the 

Pacific Region International Sum-

mer Music Academy, which was 

held last June 13 through 25 in 

Powell River, British Columbia, 

Canada. Presently a Yale Univer-

sity graduate student, she is a 

graduate of Auburn High School, 

where she participated in the Ro-

tary Youth Leadership Awards 

program of Rotary District 7910, 

which serves more than 50 Rotary 

clubs in Worcester County and 

MetroWest.  

 

“Music is an enriching part of the 

human experience,” Lydia states. 

“In order for it to thrive, we must 

present its value in accessible and 

meaningful ways, and advocate 

its timeless beauty.”  

 

Photo: Kaila DeLaney  

Photography 

According to Collin Myers 

(shown), head of the Fine Arts 

Department for the Auburn Public 

Schools, “The arts enable the 

senses to explore, develop and 

become whole and well-rounded 

individuals. The fine art is the 

thread that links our past to our 

future.” As a result, the fine-arts 

curriculum for Auburn Public 

Schools is conceptually based, 

sequential and cumulative, and 

interdisciplinary.  

 

Collin teaches band, marching 

band, and instrumental lessons at 

the Auburn Middle School.  Pre-

viously, he taught at beginning 

band and chorus in Rockland, and 

was the high school band director 

at the Bromfield School in Har-

vard In addition to his teaching 

duties, he serves as director of the 

Worcester Youth Clarinet Choir 

for the Worcester Youth Orches-

tras. 

About Tonight’s Performers 
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Service Above Self 

http://orchestra-academy.ca/
http://orchestra-academy.ca/
http://www.ryla7910.org/
http://www.ryla7910.org/
http://www.rotary7910.org/
https://www.auburn.k12.ma.us/site.php?page_id=3800&department_id=101
https://www.auburn.k12.ma.us/site.php?page_id=3800&department_id=101
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